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The Regulation Market Issues Senior Task Force (RMISTF) held its third meeting on November 11, 2015.  The 
Charter was endorsed without objections or abstentions by the MRC on Oct. 22.  
 
PJM Staff and the Independent Market Monitor provided extensive educational material and presentations at the 
November 11th meeting.  The development of Interest Identification is planned for the next meeting, with some 
additional education topics to be covered. 
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